
 

 

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE – DECEMBER 8, 2003 
 
JANE-RUTH DEVELOPMENTS 
 
Recommendation 
 
Regional Councillor Mario Ferri recommends that the staff report on Jane-Ruth Developments be 
brought to a special evening meeting of the Committee of the Whole. 
 
Purpose 
 
To enable interested residents to attend the Committee of the Whole meeting in respect to this 
item. 
 
Background 
 
There has been a very strong interest from the community to be able to participate in matter 
relating to Jane-Ruth Developments.  Over 300 residents attended the Public Hearing in April 
2003 and over 65 residents attended the OMB pre-hearing. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted by, 
 
 
 
 
Mario F. Ferri 
Councillor, Ward 1 


